March 23, 2012. Today a small group of children was introduced to the
new light table that we have made. It was an exciting new experience
and made some old familiar materials seem “new “ again. Peter, Alivia

Sage, Quincy, and Sky (and eventually Paisley when she got to school
after her doctor's appointment) spent an extended amount of time
lining up small colored tiles and building with the transparent
magnetic blocks. It was a fun experience for us all!




